
Judge Jennifer Edgeworth
219th Judicial District Court

Dear Judge Hill and Collin County Conunissioners,

The 219^ District Court respectfully requests Commissioners Court consideration
and approval to apply for a grant through the Office of the Governor, Public
Safety Office, Criminal Justice Division; Specialty Courts. If awarded, grant
funding will be used for needed services as an alternative to subjecting Adults
with Mental Health issue and/or with an intellectual disability to the criminal
justice system. The Program will cost $409,046.20 for 1 year and does not require
a county match.

Thank you so much for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Judge Jennifer Edgerworth
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